May 6th, 1940

Mr. George Bowles, Finance Bldg., Kansas City, Mo.

Dear George:

I have called your office several times, and hve left word for you to call me, both at your office and at home.

You, no doubt, received a letter from Phog regarding the billing on the Basket-ball program and it is most important that we get together regarding this.

Harold has talked with Phog regarding this and I would greatly appreciate your calling me at the earliest possible moment, in order that we can arrange a meeting.

Very truly yours,

L.E. Smith
SMITH-GRIEVES COMPANY